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From: Frederick Fahrendorf <fritzfahrendorf@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 10, 2010 1:50 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Current Hearings on Precious Metals

Dear Sirs,

Please heed Mr Ted Butlers suggestions with regard
to precious metal limits and COMEX silver concentrated
SHORT futures positions

Many thanks
Frederick Fahrendorf

Former Member 24Karat Club of N.Y.



